
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: DP Murphy INC
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:28:58 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2023 8:11 AM
Subject: FW: DP Murphy INC
 
 
 
From: Gail Chappell [mailto:gail.chappell44@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, July 7, 2023 5:48 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: DP Murphy INC
 
It is our understanding that zdP Murphy INC has put in an application to open a gas station in
Borden-Carleton, beside Ceretti's and across from Howatt's. How many gas stations do you
think this small community needs? It does not need 3 gas stations beside one another, two is
enough. We [Barry and Gail Chappell] are against this.
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